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Date: January 21, 2019

The Department of Mathematics and Computer Science 
at TU Eindhoven is
looking for new faculty members to expand its academic 
staff. We
welcome applications in all areas of mathematics and at 
all levels,
ranging from (tenure-track) assistant professor to full 
professor.

More details are available at
https://jobs.tue.nl/en/vacancy/assistant-associate-
full-professors-439183.html.
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